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From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Clerks@vaughan.ca
Adelina Bellisario
FW: [External] Request for Dog Park in Carville Mills Neighbourhood- Ward 4
November-11-24 9:05:53 AM

From: Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 9:05 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Niral Gmail ; Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Request for Dog Park in Carville Mills Neighbourhood- Ward 4

Please see below email to be added to the communications for the November 12 CW1
meeting, item 9, OFF-LEASH DOG AREA PROGRAM UPDATE NOVEMBER 2024.

Thank you,

Anna Commisso
Executive Assistant
905-832-8585 x8198 | anna.commisso@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 4, Councillor Chris Ainsworth
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

To subscribe to the Ward 4 E-Newsletter click here

From: Len Abelman <LAbelman@wzmh.com> 
Sent: Sunday, November 10, 2024 8:33 PM
To: Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>; Niral Gmail 
Subject: [External] Request for Dog Park in Carville Mills Neighbourhood- Ward 4

To : Anna Commisso- Executive Assistant To Councillor Chris Ainsworth
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Hello Anna
I am writing to you as a resident of Ward 4 and a member of the Carville Mills Rate Payers
Association in relation to the upcoming meeting on Dog Parks in Vaughan to be held on Nov
12, 2024.
As a dog owner, who walks my dog daily in our neighbourhood and based on discussions with
other dog owners, we really feel that there are not enough dog parks in our area. Over a year
ago I created a proposal for dog park and trail upgrades in our neighbourhood (see link below
to download) – 5 pages,  with particular reference to suggestion of placing a dog park at
Carville Mills Park on Marc Santi Avenue (on page 2) . Unfortunately this plan has not gone
anywhere to date.
 

 2023_08_03 Proposal.pdf
 
We live in a beautiful area with ample park and green space, yet these open spaces are not
connected sufficiently or used according to the needs of our neighbourhood. Carville Mills
Park is dedicated primarily to a soccer field for young children that is used 2 afternoons a
week in the summer. A new dog park would be used daily. The proposed plan creates space
for a new dog park behind the existing soccer field. If the dog park is fenced it would not
interfere with the soccer field operations at all.
Please could you make this suggestion a priority and help meet the growing needs of dogs and
their owners in the neighbourhood.
 
Thanks
 
 
 
Len Abelman​​​​

OAA, MRAIC

Principal
416.961.4111 ext. 346

 

WZMH Architects is a winner of Canada's Best Managed Companies program (since 2015). This e-mail message, and
any attachments, is intended only for the named recipient(s) above and may contain information that is privileged,
confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you have received this message in error, or are not the
named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message.  Thank you.
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